
 PRESS COMMUNIQUÉ

Road Closure in view of excavation works along B28 Road (Flacq-Mahebourg))
for laying of CWA pipeline from Montagne Fayence to Ecroignard

The public is hereby informed that excavation works will be carried out along B28 Road (Flacq-Mahebourg) for laying of CWA pipeline from Montagne Fayence to Ecroignard as from Thursday 13 February 2020 and up to end of April 2020.
 
Accordingly, one lane will be closed to traffic at specified locations during the working time. Traffic will be controlled by a “Stop/Go” scheme on the opposite lane. 

Traffic signs will be set up to inform and guide road users. Drivers are strongly advised to exercise caution when approaching the works area.

The Ministry regrets for any inconvenience caused and relies on the usual collaboration and cooperation of the public.	
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